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Healthy Participants Wanted!

The Olin Neuropsychiatry Research Center at the Institute of
Living at Hartford Hospital is conducting a study with
healthy controls. Qualifying participants will be asked to
come 1n for 1 day to participate in a brain imaging (MRI) and
additional testing research project. Participants will be

compensated $20 cash per hour. The study is open to adults
aged 18-60.

If you're interested in participating, please contact:

Camilla - 860-545-7893 or
Dan - 860-545-7903
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